
WOODLEA PREP – YEAR 2 EASTER BONNET PARADE 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

On Friday 8 April, to celebrate the end of term, our Prep, Year 1 and 2 students will be 

participating in the traditional Easter Bonnet parade. 

You are invited to attend and view the parading of the bonnets at 9:15am on the basketball 

courts, weather permitting.  

We kindly ask that over the coming weeks you assist your child in making a bonnet for the 

parade. We encourage you to keep it simple and use basic and affordable craft materials. 

Bonnets will not be judged, and all children will receive a certificate of participation. 

Here are some examples of Easter Bonnets: 

Please Note: The school photographer will be taking photos which may be used in the school 

newsletter and school publications including the 2022 Yearbook. 

Happy Easter bonnet making! 

Sally Savic 

Head of Junior School 


